
Our scores on ISASP tests continue to improve each year. Our fifth graders have increased the
number of students who scored proficient while decreasing the number of students who are not
yet proficient over the past four years as the graphs below demonstrate.

The same trend can be observed with math scores as demonstrated in the graphs below.




